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Companions in Craft is a new group to Oakley, meeting in the hall every other week on a Wednesday afternoon from 2.30 to 4pm. The first meeting was on 8th February and since then there have been a further five. It is for any adult bringing their craft whatever it may be eg sewing, crochet, knitting, painting, embroidery etc. to enjoy a chat, cuppa and cake for a small fee, which covers cost of the hall hire. 
We regularly have 8 to 12 people and lovely to see them sharing their ideas and helping each other with projects old and new.
